March 16, 2004

Herschel Craven
Plant Manager
Reichhold, Incorporated
425 South Pace Boulevard
Pensacola, Florida 32501
Dear Mr. Craven:

Charles Norman of this Department inspected your facility on February 24, 2004.  A 

copy of the Electronic Access System for Inspection Information Retrieval (EASIIR) inspection report is enclosed.  Each emission point was addressed with appropriate compliance verification statements.  In addition to the onsite inspection, the Department files were reviewed to include the annual Statement of Compliance and the reports of the emissions testing completed in July 2003 for permit renewal.  The 2003 Annual Operating Report was received on February 24, 2004,

but it has not been uploaded into the database for review.  The onsite inspection and the file reviews indicate the facility is operating in compliance.

This letter applies only to activities covered by the Air Resources Management Program inspection report.
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mr. Norman at 595-8364, extension 1222 or charles.norman@dep.state.fl.us.







Sincerely,







Sandra F. Veazey







Air Program Administrator
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